
Gardner Road Elementary 
 PTO Meeting Minutes         
 September 19, 2018  

 
Number of attendees: 13 President: Jennie O’Herron, Vice President: Lita Mata, Treasurer: 
Courtney Bola, Secretary: Stacy Witzel, Principal: Patrick Patterson 
 
Parent Council:  

• First Meeting in October 
 
Principals Report:  

• New parking lot 
• New ceiling, wiring and technology in Dec/Jan 
• The North Star – Character Education 

 
Site Based:  

• New Council Members  
• Re-writing curriculum (play and learn) 

 
Treasurer’s Report:  

• See Treasurer’s Report 
• Spelling Bee Check 

 
Staff Requests:  

• Ms. Darmstadt – paper cutter - $ 75.00  
• Ms. Darmstadt and Ms. Muehl books - $ 121.50  
• Mrs. Dauphinet – stamps for postcards - $ 75.00 - $ 100.00  

 
Old Business:  

• Back to School BBQ  
 
New Business  

• Open House Sept 27 
• Book Fair Sept 25 – 27 
• Playground, Buddy Benches 
• Re-starting Clubs  
• Fall Festival 

 
Closing:  
Next meeting November 13 at 6 pm at the Intermediate School 


